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PRAYER CONCERNS 

¶Gail McElmoyle  

¶Dirk Masters 
¶Michael Turner 
¶Brenda Stewart 
¶Terry Durso 
¶Louise Marlowe 
¶Cheryl Hill 
¶Helen Knyfd 
¶Thomas Spratt 
¶Carol Herring 
¶Allie Crabtree 
¶Libby Kern* 
¶Charlee Rae Gribble* 

¶Margaret Morgan* 

¶Millie Williams* 
¶Trudie Robertson* 
¶Dot Hollis* 
¶Bob Lane* 
¶Elizabeth Elisha* 

¶Dee Poole* 
¶Patsy White* 
¶Fannie Ray* 
¶Jeannie Jones* 
¶Dee Rutter* 
¶Lyn Evans* 
 

Please continue to remember those  
with special needs. 

*Long Term Prayer Concern 
 

 

United in Christ’s love,  

we glorify God through worship,  
nurture, and service to all people. 

This Sunday Worship 
 

 8:45am  Worship service 
  No Sunday School 
  11:00am Worship service  

Last Sunday’s Attendance 

 
  

7:30   50 

9:00   414 

11:00   514 
Live Stream Viewers 40 

Visitors   181 

FINANCIAL UPDATE —APRIL 14 

Thanks to everyone who has turned in their Time, Talent and Treasure commitments.   

We have received financial commitments from 47% of households totaling 61% of our 
proposed budget.   

We will continue to evaluate our commitments and the budget over the next few weeks.  If 
you havenõt turned yours in yet, it is not too late.  Forms can be dropped in the offering 
plate, dropped by the church office, mailed to PO Box 1267, Fort Mill, SC  29716 or 
emailed to pbright@UnityFortMill.org 

Additional forms can be picked up from the Stewardship cart in the Narthex next to the 
Welcome Center.  Forms can also be printed and filled out by clicking on this link: 
http://unityfortmill.org/timetalentpledge 

To enter and manage your Time, Talent and Treasure online click this link (first time users 
can also create an account here): 
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/memberlogin.aspx?sn=92749 

Ministry teams will also be evaluating their plans for the 2017-2018 program year against 
the volunteer information they receive in the following weeks. 
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Christian Education 

Rev. Lindsay White 
Associate Pastor for Youth Ministries (youth grades 6-12) 

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org 

Kathryn McGregor 
Director of Christian Education (children and adults) 

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org 
Christian Education Staff 

Linda Bunge 

Director of Unity Preschool 

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Lori Glasco 

Children in Worship (CIW) Coordinator 

 LGlasco@UnityFortMill.org  

CHILDREN  

Join us for Sunday school—10:00 am  

Faith Connections    Room M102       4/23ñ  òThe Bible Jesus Readó - Understanding the OT 
Fellowship     Fellowship Hall   4/23ñ A Study of the book of Proverbs 
Holy Grounds    FH Parlor       4/23ñ òRaising Grateful Kids in an Entitled Worldó 
Koinonia     Room M210       4/23— “Forgiveness: Finding Peace Through Letting Goó 
Open Doors     Room U319       The Law of the Land from a Biblical Perspective 
Unity       Room U212        4/23ñ John 20:19-31 
Upper Room     Room U321       On break until 4/30 

A nursery is available. 

ADULTS  

April 
 

Sunday, April 9: No Youth Group, Spring Break! 

Thursday, April 13:  Maundy Thursday 

  7:00: Worship, Sanctuary 

Friday, April 14: Good Friday 

  12:00: Worship, Columbarium 

Sunday, April 16: Happy Easter! 

  7:30 am: Worship 

  9:00 am: Worship 

  11:00 am: Worship 

  No Youth Group, No Sunday School 

Sunday, April 23: End of the Year Party 

  5:00: MSYG, Youth Wing Parking Lot 

  6:00: Pizza Party, Fellowship Hall 

  6:45: HSYG, Youth Wing 

   

Youth Group Monthly 
Download 

SAVE THE DATES 
SUMMER YOUTH TRIPS 2017 

HSYG Work Camp: to Pittsburgh, PA, June 17-24 

MSYG Mission Trip: Asheville Youth Mission:  

June 25-30 

HSYG Montreat Conference: July 9-15 

HSYG Trinity Youth Conference: July 23-29  

SIGN UP ONLINE 

 
BE A SUPERHERO! 

Registration is closed, but we need a few more volunteers 
for VBS and Mission Camp. VBS and Mission Camp @ 
VBS will be held each morning the week of June 12-16.  

Please contact Kathryn McGregor at KMcGreg-
or@UnityFortMil.org to volunteer for Mission Camp and 

Kathryn Glenn at kathrynglenn96@gmail.com to volunteer 
for VBS. 

SAFE PLACE AND VBS/MISSION 
CAMP VOLUNTEER TRAINING  

May 7th at 4pm in Fellowship Hall. Already did your Safe 
Place training? Come at 5pm! Contact Kathryn McGregor 
at KMcGregor@UnityFortMil.org for questions about Safe 

Place training and Mission Camp and Kathryn Glenn at 
kathrynglenn96@gmail.com for questions about Vacation 

Bible School.  

Lauren Lochel 
Nursery Coordinator 

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org 

mailto:LWhite@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:lglasco@unityfortmill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
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17 - Jordan Batchelor, Jim Dobbins, 
Amanda Griffin, Tommy Joyner, Bill 
Marlowe, Phyllis Marie 

18 - Jason Prescott, William Ross 

19 - Chuck Epps Jr., Dezi Dezzani, 
John Garver 

20 - Susan Ballmer, Emily Evans, 
Ken Hill, Alexander Hines, James 
Watson, Jamie Woodward 

21 - Billy Barron Sr., Debbie Butler, 
Martha Gribble, Holly McKinney 

22 - Patrick Sizemore, John Welker, 
Maggie Wright 

23 - John McManus, Annie Reigel, 
Grant Rowell, Mark Will 

Birthdays 

This Week 

GRADUATING?  

Graduating High School Seniors: 
We will recognize graduating high 
school seniors on Sunday, May 7 at 
both worship services. If you are, or 
have, a graduating high school senior, 
we invite you to fill out the form 
located on our website 
(www.unityfortmill.org) and in the 
Narthex and return it to the church 
office or Rev. Lindsay White, along 
with a recent photograph, no later than 
Sunday, April 23. We will hold a 
congregational breakfast on May 7 at 
10:00 am in honor of the graduates. 

Graduating College Seniors: 
We will recognize graduating college 
seniors in our Newsletter on Monday, 
May 15. If you are or have a graduating 
college senior, we invite you to fill out 
the form located on our website 
(www.unityfortmill.org) and in the 
Narthex and return it to the church 
office or Rev. Lindsay White, along 
with a recent photograph no later than 
Sunday, April 30. 

MEDICAL SUPPLY CLOSET 

Have you ever needed a cane, walker, wheelchair, bedside commode, or similar 
device temporarily? The mission of our Medical Equipment Supply Closet is to 
loan these items to church members and to anyone in the community who needs 
them. We are able to operate this ministry with donated medical equipment.  At 
this time we are in need of the following items: Crutches, Shower Chairs, Tub 
Transfer Benches, Wheelchairs, Canes, and an Electric Lift Recliner/Chair.  If you, 
your family, or neighbors have a device that is no longer needed, is clean and in 
good condition, we would greatly appreciate your donation.   
Please drop the items off at the Church, or contact the office for more 
information.   

THERE IS A PLACE FOR 
YOU IN PARADISE  

Unity will continue home repairs in the 
Paradise neighborhood near our church 
in partnership with Habitat for 
Humanity on Saturday, April 
22nd. Work includes installing attic 
insulation, a pull down attic staircase, 
crawl space vapor barrier, foundation 
vent wells, storm door, lockset, 
deadbolts, smoke/CO detectors, house 
number and downspout extensions.  
There is a job for workers 16 and older 
of all skill levels.  Contact Steve Hardy at 
stevehardy59@yahoo.com to sign up. 

STOCK AND TOUR 

You are cordially invited to the Fort 
Mill Care Centerõs ôStock and Tour!õ 

When: Thursday, April 20th, 2017, 
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Place: 2760 Old Nation Road, FM 

Please bring items to STOCK our  
pantry, we will provide the TOUR!  
Light refreshments will be served. 
Questions, please call Diana 
Bernard: 803-371-6952 

LUNCH BUNCH  

We will meet on Monday, April 24th 
at 12:00 noon in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Our own Patsy Surratt, 
Director of Music at Unity, will 
share history of the organ and play 
for us.  Please bring a sandwich and 
join us for this special time. 

COLOR US IMPRESSED 

Share your Lenten coloring posters with the congregation!  If you used the 
Sanctified Art Lenten devotion and coloring poster this year during Lent, please 
consider bringing your completed poster to hang in the hallway by the Narthex.  
Remember to put your name on the back of the poster and bring them to Kathryn 
McGregorõs office for hanging. 
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REPORT FROM THE FINANCIAL OFFICE  

Churches typically receive the highest percentage of annual donations from October through December and spend the 
highest percentage of their budgets from April through June.  This was a primary reason Unity adopted a July through June 
fiscal year. 

Based on 2015 ð 2016 contributions and spending, we can expect 19% of our annual contributions to be made from April 
through June and we can expect 29% of our annual spending to occur during the same period.  If that pattern holds for 2017 
it will put our budget at about a break-even point.   

As we move into the busy spring season, please continue your financial support so that all budgeted activities can be fulfilled 
and we can move into the next program year financially healthy.  As reported last quarter, about 20% of pledges have been 
paid in full by December 31st.    

Below is a summary of the giving and expense for the 9 month period, July 2016 ð March 2017: 

                     % of Annual 
            Amount     Expense Budget* 

January 2017 ï March 2017 General Fund Income          $    322,330   21.6% 
July 2016 ï March 2017 General Fund Income     $ 1,196,605   80.3% 
  

 

January 2017 ï March 2017 Expense      $    385,680   25.9% 
July 2016 ï March 2017 Expense       $ 1,030,008   69.1% 
 

* (2016 ï 2017 expense budget $1,464,000) 
 

 

Sanctuary Debt Balance, 3/31/17 ééééééééééééééééé..éé $1,884,043 
 

ARE YOU NEW? 

Please consider coming to our next Connections Class beginning April 23rd. The 
Connections Class is designed for people new to our church who may be 
considering becoming members. This class will provide information about the 
congregation, what it means to be a Presbyterian, opportunities for involvement, 
how to become a member, and other topics of interest and importance. It will also 
provide a great opportunity for you to meet some of the church staff and other 
church members. This Connections Class will be offered on four consecutive 
Sundays during the church school hour. Children are welcome to attend the Sunday 
School class or nursery for their age group.  
The dates and times for our next class are: 

¶ April 23rd at 10:00am  

¶ April 30th at 10:00am 

¶ May 7 at 10:00am 

¶ May 14 at 10:00am 

Please contact Jeannie Bickett at pjbickett@UnityFortMill.org or call her in the 
church office at 803.547.5543 to register. 

GOT QUESTIONS? 

Adult and High School Youth 
Summer Sunday School 
Do you have things youõve always 
wondered about church, God, or 
why we do things the way we do at 
Unity Presbyterian Church? This is 
your chance to ask! High school 
youth and adults of all ages are 
invited to turn in your questions 
from now until May 14 in the box 
provided in the Narthex or by 
emailing Kathryn McGregor at 
KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org. 
The pastoral staff and lay leaders 
will lump like questions together and 
take turns leading a conversation 
about one of the questions or topics 
each Sunday this summer in the 
Fellowship Hall during Sunday 
school. Depending on how many 
questions we receive, not all 
questions may be answered during 
Sunday school this summer, but we 
will attempt to address them in 
some way, whether in a newsletter 
article or in an upcoming program. 
So get your creative juices flowing 
and ask away! We look forward to 
hearing from you. 

ADULT CURRICULUM  

Looking for Curriculum for your Sunday School class or Bible Study group?  An 
Adult Curriculum Preview will be held on Sunday, April 30, in the Fellowship Hall 
from 5-7 pm. All Adult Sunday school classes and any other adult Bible study groups 
looking for curriculum for the 2017-2018 year are invited to send one or more 
representatives to this drop-in event to help choose the curriculum for your class for 
the next year. This is a new endeavor to be good stewards of our time and provide 
you with a variety of resources for your class to consider. Please contact Kathryn 
McGregor at 547-5543 or KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org with questions. 



 



 

 

Return Service Requested 

Friends, 

 

What a wonderful day we had on Easter Sunday, with more than 1000 people present for worship. 
Among that number were more than 180 visitors who came to hear the good news of resurrection. 
Truly God is blessing us with multiple opportunities for sharing the good news and I thank you for 
being an important part of that.  

One of the important ways we share the gospel is through our gifts of time, talent, and treasure. My 
thanks goes to all of you who have already responded to our most recent stewardship campaign, 
òBlessed to be a Blessing.ó There are still families from whom weõd like to hear, and if you are part 
of one of those, I encourage you to respond as soon as possible. We will be formulating our ministry 
plans for the year ahead over the next few weeks and your timely response will allow us to make the 
most accurate plans possible. Thanks for what you will do to keep our church strong and vibrant. 

 

In Christõs Serviceé Dan  

Church Office    803.547.5543 

Dan Holloway    803.367.3093 

Jeannie Bickett    704.309.4027 

Lindsay White    412.215.8810 

Unity Presbyterian Church 

303 Tom Hall Street 

PO Box 1267 

Fort Mill, SC 29716-1267 

803.547.5543 

www.UnityFortMill.org 

FROM THE 
COMMUNICATIONS 

OFFICE  
Newsletter Info Deadline: 
Wednesday by 5:00pm 

 
CommSpecialist@ 
UnityFortMill.org    

Dr. R. Dan 

Holloway 

mailto:newsletter@unityfortmill.org
mailto:newsletter@unityfortmill.org

